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 Matilda Moreton COMMNT2014/5405/P 08/10/2014  17:37:59 This planned 2nd floor rear extension would impact on our roof terrace on the same level in the 

following ways:

1. It would spoil the view westwards

2. It would prevent us from being able to dry our washing on the line in the sun

3. It would prevent us from being able to grow tomatoes and other vegetables on the roof

4. It would stop the roof terrace being a place where we can relax in the sun in the evening after work

5. It would also spoil the view along the back of the terrace for our neighbours

6. It would set a precedent for other roof terraces being built up and spoil the whole terrace and 

possibly the whole street.

I would like it to be noted that we value our sunlight on this terrace in particular because the garden 

faces north-west and is shaded by the house for much of the day. In the evenings the  roof terrace is the 

only place to catch the sun.

For all these reasons I am not in favour of this extension and hope that Camden council will support my 

objection

112 Mansfield 

Road

London NW32JB

 Marlies Kisch OBJ2014/5405/P 20/10/2014  14:55:05 the second floor extension will seriously affect the light in my garden and house and also encroach on 

my privacy. Noise of building work is going to intrude into my office at top where I see clients for 

psychotherapy.

2 Rona Road NW3 
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